
This “treemap” graph represents the number of certifications as blocks where the larger blocks represent greater numbers. If you would like greater detail on any one area, please reach out. 

Memorandum 

To: Board of Trustees, Coeur d’Alene School District 

Dr. Shon Hocker, Superintendent 

Mrs. Libbi Barrett and Mrs. Patty Morrison, Asst. Superintendents 

From: Michael S. Nelson, Assessment & System Performance 

Date: March 9, 2022 

Re: Post-secondary Industry Certifications Earned Since 2013 

Per your request at the March 7th meeting of the Board of Trustees, please find a graphic which represents the industry certifications earned while enrolled at a post-secondary institution since 2013. These 
data are made available to us through our access to National Student Clearinghouse provided by the Idaho State Board of Education:

 


